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THIS MONTH: SUICIDE AWARENESS

Suicide
Awareness

Month
 

Start With
Hello

While this month is dedicated to bringing
awareness to suicide prevention, this is

an ongoing effort all year 
long. Every day your school counselors
support students who are experiencing

some form of suicidal 
ideation or self-harm. We work with you

and your friends all year long to bring
you hope, shed light when 

you are in darkness, and equip you with
resources you need to stay alive. We

hope that this edition of our 
Mental Health Moment inspires you for

days, weeks, and months ahead to
provide you with insight and 

tools to combat suicide. We are here to
help if you need it! Don’t hesitate to ask

for help. Break the stigma!
 





START WITH HELLO WEEK
SEPTEMBER 20-24

WHAT IS START WITH HELLO WEEK?
Start With Hello Week brings attention to
the growing epidemic of social isolation
and empowers young people to create a
culture of inclusion and connectedness
within their school, youth organization
and community.
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